
From: M Woodward  
Sent: 13 January 2024 08:09 
To: Sharon Groth 
Subject: Lack of bus shelter at Woodgreen 
 
Dear Madam 
 
I am writing to ask if it is possible to erect a bus shelter at Woodgreen, Witney.  I catch the bus there 
and on my journey to Woodstock on the S7 I see plenty of nice bus shelters but, not only is 
Woodgreen lacking one, there is not even a board with a timetable.  This has been broken a long 
time ago. 
 
I hope you are the correct person to receive this email. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
M Woodward 
 
 


